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Didcot Town Council

Coffee Morning 

“The amount rasied at
the Coffee Morning
was £62.26 which is a
great start to a year of
fundraising for Train
and Be Free Young
Carers.  

A  charity coffee morning
was held at Didcot Civic
Hall on Wednesday 12th
June 2024.  

£62.26Charity Coffee Morning at 
Didcot Civic Hall 

13th June 2024

The charity coffee morning
was held to raise money for
the Mayor’s two chosen
charities which are Train
and Be Free Young Carers.
Both charities are local to
Didcot and work with young
people in the community.  

Donated Victoria Sponge

If you would like any more information about
the newsletter or any of its contents, please
email events@didcot.gov.uk

Be Free Young Carers is
the only independent
charity in Oxfordshire
working exclusively with
young carers. 

They support them by
widening their life options
and improving their
emotional and social health,
resilience and development
because they passionately
believe they can be free to
fulfil their adult potential
unhindered by their
childhood responsibilities.

TRAIN exists to improve the
life opportunities of young
people aged 10 to 18 in
Didcot and Wallingford,
especially those who are in
need, disadvantaged or
vulnerable, by empowering
them to make informed
decisions, attain stability,
and become integrated
members of society.


